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…to everyone who donated to our Street Store.
 We had a FANTASTIC week!

(Actually, we had a RECORD week!)
Thank you to those who were able to donate their
time to help run the Store, including Erica, Matt,

Emily Sullivan, Ben Cain, Helen Kirkaldy, Jen, Chris
and Rose. We do understand it is difficult for

working parents to be able to volunteer their time
and we absolutely appreciate that so many

parents were able to help. We also thank the 
families who donated to our raffle, with 

donations from the Schiffmann family, the Swilks
family, Chris Philp and the Northey family. Also to
those who donated items for our hamper, as well

as items to sell (including all those delicious
baked treats!). 

Your generous contributions helped our P&C raise
funds to invest back into our school to support our

students and families.



We can achieve AMAZING things when we all
work together!
THANK YOU!

There’s not long left until the end of Term 1. And
that means not long until the end of Term

assembly and our Easter celebrations!
This year, we have changed things up a bit. This is,
among other reasons, to avoid the chocolate eggs

being affected by the elements  and to make it
more fair for the younger kids. All will be revealed

on the day!
We have sent a ‘Request of Numbers’ home to

each family. If you could let us know how
many children will be attending the end of
Term assembly, we can ensure all children
are catered for. You are most welcome to

include any siblings and other children. This
will be a great afternoon - it would be

great to share it and see the excitement on
ALL the kids faces.

Please return these slips to the school by
Thursday 30th March

(before the Cross Country) 



We are also going to be running a
GUESSING COMPETITION.

 We will give every child a chance to have a guess
if they wish.

You could will a super stash of Easter Eggs!



Our AGM will be held on Monday 3rd April, 5.30pm
@ the School. This Annual General Meeting provides
the opportunity for P&C members to determine who
the 2023/24 Executive committee members will be.
Any financial member can stand for a position and

vote for committee members.
This will be immediately followed by our usual

General Meeting.

Tuesday April 25th
The day before students return from School

holidays. The school will provide more information. 

Easter HuntEaster Hunt

Next MeetingNext Meeting
APRIL 3rd - after AGM

(5.30 @ School) 

Thank you!Thank you!

AGM - Monday 3rd AprilAGM - Monday 3rd April


